
To:   Honored   Members   of   the   Joint   Committee   On   The   First   Special   Session   of   2020  
From:   Genevieve   Schaack,   Teacher,   Eugene,   OR  
RE:   HB   4207  
 
Hello,  
 
I   am   writing   in   support   of    HB   4207   creating   a   public   database   of   police   disciplinary   action   and  
information.   There   have   been   too   many   instances   in   which   an   officer’s   disciplinary   record   gets  
swept   under   the   rug,   that   they   are   rehired   and   put   back   into   the   community   with   that   community  
being   aware   of   their   record.   Please   know   this   is   an   important   step   towards   progress,   that   when  
combined   with   the   independent   investigations   of   HB   4201   and   the   lateral   accountability   of   4205,  
will   save   lives.   
 
Thank   you,  
 
Genevieve   Schaack  
 


